
Senior Celebration Video 
 
As a one-of-a-kind year comes to a close, we want to provide you with an update about plans to 
honor your one-of-a-kind senior. 
 
In addition to delayed graduation ceremonies and efforts from individual schools, such as 
delivering yard signs and driving past seniors’ homes to honk and wave, there are many more 
plans and activities underway to celebrate your senior, including but not limited to: 

• A Senior Celebration Video (instructions to participate are below) 
• Multiple print, radio, and TV media efforts to highlight the Class of 2020  
• Social media content posted on district and school pages 

 
To participate in the Senior Celebration Video 
Record and send a video that is 30 seconds or shorter and follows these guidelines: 

• Hold your cell phone horizontally (landscape) when recording (preferred but not 
mandatory). 

• Make sure there are no songs, music videos, movies, shows, video games, or any other 
copyrighted materials in your video, including in the background. 

• No swearing or inappropriate language, nudity or gestures in the video, including in the 
background. 

• Find creative ways to incorporate the theme into your video, if there is one (Rise or 
Rising Above for CHS, The Carnation Ceremony for R-5) 

• Have fun and #KeepItPositive! 
 
To submit your video 

• Email your video to your school’s Project Manager: 
o Central: Mr. Downey, trey.downey@d51schools.org 
o Fruita Monument: Mr. Hicks, caleb.hicks@d51schools.org  
o Grand Junction: Mr. Burek, jared.burek@d51schools.org  
o Grand River Academy: Mr. States, steve.states@d51schools.org  
o R-5 High: Mr. Trujillo, Donald.Trujillo@d51schools.org  

• All videos will be reviewed by your high school’s project manager before being submitted 
to the D51 Technology Department to be included in the final video. If your video does 
not meet the guidelines listed above, your Project Manager will contact you with further 
instructions. 

• Palisade High has chosen not to participate in this project. Please look for information 
from the school about their slideshow project instead. 

 
Videos will be posted online and shared with the respective school and students, so you’ll be 
able to see your video message along with the ones your friends submitted.  
 

 


